
 

July 13, 2017 

 

Windemere Homeowners Association 

Post Office Box 341182 

Beavercreek, OH 45434 

 

Windemere Homeowners: 

 

The Windemere Homeowners Association Trustees will host a meeting of the 

Windemere homeowners on Sunday, July 23, 2017, at 3:00pm at 2303 Abbey Lane to 

discuss the runway extension at the Greene County Lewis A. Jackson Regional Airport. 

 

A number of Windemere homeowners have requested a meeting to address concerns 

about the pending 500 foot extension of the current 4,500 foot runway at the Greene 

County Lewis A. Jackson Regional Airport. The purpose of the homeowners meeting is 

to present the Greene County Lewis A. Jackson Regional Airport Long Range Plan, 

correct any misconceptions about the plan and impact on Windermere, identify 

homeowner concerns, and determine a course of action, if warranted, based on those 

concerns. 

 

Weather permitting, the Windermere homeowners meeting will be held in Ron O'Rear's 

backyard at 2303 Abbey Lane to accommodate the expected number of attendees.  Please 

bring a lawn chair, your own refreshments, writing materials, and your questions to the 

meeting. The meeting will be moved inside if the weather doesn't permit an outdoor 

meeting. 

 

Please contact Ron Simmons, rsimmons004@att.net, (937) 971-3696, or Ron O'Rear, 

ronorear@aol.com, (937) 361-8529, if there are any questions on the planned meeting. 

 

 

 
Ron Simmons 

Trustee and President, 

Windemere Homeowners Association 


